Willows Weekly News 26th April 2024
This week Willows were excited to begin reading their new book in English, Stella and the Seagull by Georgina Stevens and Izzy Burton. The story really inspired some very meaningful discussions about the use of plastic and the impact it has on the world. 
Following the theme of the story, the children have also written some powerful letters to Ms Watson this week about something they would like to change in the school. We will be continuing to develop out persuasive writing over the next few weeks. 

In maths we have started our new unit on Fractions. We have been reminding ourselves about finding a half of a number or shapes this week. We also realised that knowing our 2x tables helps us with this. We will be looking at finding fractions of ¼, ¾ and 1/3 during this unit in maths. 
In our project work, Coastline, we have been identifying symbols on a map using a key. We really enjoyed this with some of us drawing our own maps with a key. We also looked at coastal erosion which was fascinating but worrying too. 
In science we have started to explore properties of materials and investigating which materials can bend, squash, twist and stretch. 
We have started to improve our running skills in preparation for Sports Day during PE. We have some very fast runners in Willows! We have also begun to develop our rounders skills and have been practising our batting and fielding. We got so enthusiastic with it that we even continued in the rain! 
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